
  

We are proud to celebrate the care and 

support our Year 6 Buddies give to our 

foundation students. 

The Year 6 students and their Foundation 

Buddies will come together to meet the 

families and share in the celebration of 

Mass. 

SUNDAY MARCH 1ST AT 

11AM MASS 

After Mass the families will be meeting in the hall where the Year 6 students 

will present their buddy with a Buddy Bear and pledge. 

Morning tea will be provided. 

To ensure every child receives their Buddy Bear we ask that all families do 

their best to attend. 

RSVP by Wednesday 26th February 

Return to class: 

________________________________________________________________ 

Our Year 6 / Foundation student   (Circle one) 

will be attending the Mass and presentation in the hall. 

 

Student name:  ___________________________    Class: ________________ 

Signed: _________________________ 


